


 

The university agrees to consider the information and requests provided on the online housing 

application when assigning living accommodations, but no guarantee of specific assignment is 

implied. Discriminatory requests or practices are contrary to the philosophy of the u





contract. Written notice must be received prior to May 15 to be considered without financial penalty. 

Canceling a housing contract after May 15 and before August 1 will result in an additional charge of 

$500 for breaking the contract. Canceling a housing contract after August 1 and before September 1 

will result in an additional charge of $750. Canceling a housing contract after September 1 will result 

in an additional charge of $1000. New students matriculating to the university are required to 

provide written notice of their housing plan to the Office of Housing Residence Life by August 1 for 

the fall semester or by January 1 for the spring semester. This should be done by filling out the on or 

off campus housing application. 

 

It is the student's responsibility to contact the Office of Residential and Commuter Life to formalize 

release from this contract. 

 



317.955.6318 


